

WAVELL COMMUNITY JUNIOR SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr P. Hunter
Dear Parents/Carers,

06/01/2016

Climbing Sessions

As part of our Physical Education lessons this half term, we would like to give your child the opportunity to take part in a climbing session at Wensleydale Secondary School. The activity will take place in their normal PE lesson time at some point over the next few weeks. There is no need to make alternative arrangements to collect them at the end of the day.

Your child will need their normal indoor P.E. kit, tracksuit bottoms and clean trainers in school at the start of each week as Children will be going at different times.

If you do not wish your child to take part please put this in writing and hand it into the school office.

Kind Regards,

Mrs H Collins

P.E. Teacher









